
	 Glencross
MENNONITE CHURCH

Box 1719, Morden MB R6M 1B5 – 822.3864
www.glencrosschurch.com                         

                                      9:30 am - Sunday School
10:40 am - Worship Service________________________________________________________

The Lord is my strength and my shield; 
my heart trusts in him, and I am helped. 

My heart leaps for joy and I will give
 thanks to him in song.

Psalm 28:7

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


Worship Service

sunday- february 26, 2017

Pianist - Marla Sanca
Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner

Electric Piano -  Lisa Wall

WORSHIP IN SINGING 
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Ken Klassen
ANNOUNCEMENTS/OFFERING 
OFFERTORY - Lindsay Hildebrand           
WORSHIP IN SINGING
Special No. - Dave Martens Family
CHILDREN’S ITEM -  Carol Letkeman
MESSAGE - Peter Redekopp
Transformation in the Wilderness Deut. 8:1-20
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

THIS WEEK
MONDAY

7:30 pm - Ken & Irene’s cell group meets @ Abe & Joyce’s

tuesday

7:00 pm - Glencross Annual Meeting/Reports Night

wednesday

7:00 pm - Sr Youth Bible Study @ Glencross

Thursday

7:30 pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night meets in the 
Fellowship Hall. All men are welcome. Just bring clean, non-marking 
shoes.
7:30 pm - Matt & Jenn’s care group meets at their house. Studying 
John Chapter 10. Please bring your items for the MCC relief kits.



NEXT SUNDAY
9:30-9:45am   Prayer time for Sunday School in the meeting room 
beside the kitchen.This takes place during the Sunday  School singing 
time and is open to ANYONE not needing to be present at singing. 
Please come support our Sunday School department in prayer!

Message - Peter Redekopp

FROM THE SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

Tuesday, March 21 @ 7:30pm 
Sunday School Staff Appreciation Dessert Night at church
**Please sign up on the sign-up sheet in the foyer

Sunday, June 11 - Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Shelter #2

Just to get you thinking and planning ahead...an Easter Choir is being 
planned for Easter Sunday morning with practices on the two Tuesdays prior 
to that Sunday - April 4th and 11th.  More information to come. 

In case you're unaware, our church annually purchases a license to a 
w e b s i t e t h a t h a s a c c e s s t o t h o u s a n d s o f s o n g s 
(www.songselect.com).  Not only does this website allow  users to 
print off  many different songs, it gives the option to change the key of 
the song, print chords, or lyrics...etc.  If you're involved in serving in 
the area of  music at Glencross, and feel you could benefit from 
having access to this website, please come talk to me and I'll email 
you an invitation to the site. - Rosemarie Friesen, Music Director

Coming Up 
Baptism/Discipleship Classes- Classes will begin on Sunday March 
5th for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership at Glencross.  
The classes will be during the Sunday School hour and will continue 
for 7-8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership Service planned for April 
30th.  Please contact Pastor Peter if you are interested in 
participating. 
Friday, March 10 - Spring church cleaning
Sunday, March 12 - 2:45-4:45 - Church skating @ the Morden Arena
Friday, March 24 – Glencross Annual Mission Sale

http://www.songselect.com/
http://www.songselect.com/


Mission Opportunity

The mission board would like to encourage the congregation of 
Glencross to take part in contributing to Relief kits and Hygiene kits 
for Refugees in Lebanon and Haiti. When it is time to send off the 
supplies there will be pails available from MCC for the relief kits and 
bags for the hygiene kits. The collection of  items would occur 
throughout the month of February with March 5th being the final day. 

Inviting Young Adults (Ages 18-30) - "Common Ground"  
The Morden EMMC Young Adult Ministry lead by Sheldon and 
Lavonne Penner would like to welcome you to their next two 
events on  March 10 at Sheldon & Lavonne Penner's and March 
25th at Morden YFC.  

    
 


